
January has been a busy month of learning with report cards coming out on
February 1st! We had a great turnout for our ‘Winter Family Dance”’ on January
18th. It was so wonderful for our families to get together, have lots of fun, and
raise money for the playground project. We raised just over $1,350.00 for the
playground project so thank you so much for the amazing support! Currently,
we have $45,000.00 for the playground project and we have a goal of
$200,000.00. This year, our fundraising efforts will go towards meeting this
goal with the hope of building in the fall of 2025. Fundraising, planning the
playground, and grant writing will be the focus for next year. Thank you to
everyone who supported our White Elephant Sale in December and we raised
$2,166.00! We will be doing the Read-a-thon again in April which gets our kids
reading lots and raises some funds! Our fundraising society is planning a Spring
Carnival event in support of the playground in April as well. 
Badminton has started for our grade six students and the grade six tournament
day will be February 16th. A huge thank you to Mrs. Llewellyn and Mrs. Slimmon
for coaching badminton. Grade six basketball has started as well with Ms. Gillett
and Ms. Vanden Heuvel coaching. Grade five basketball will start after the
winter break. 

We are looking forward to a busy month in February. February is Kindness
Month at Steffie! We will be encouraging our students to do Acts of Kindness
and encouraging everyone to be treating others with kindness. Our days are so
much better when everyone shows kindness and fills the buckets of others!
Please take a few minutes to talk with your child about how they might fill
someone else’s bucket or show kindness towards others. We will be having
Valentine’s celebrations and students are welcome to bring Valentine Cards for
their classmates. Watch for information from your child’s teacher regarding
Valentine’s Day plans. We will be having our Pink Shirt Day on February 28 and
we are looking forward to seeing all the pink! Winter Break is February 19-23rd
for students and teachers will be busy learning as Teachers’ Convention is
February 22 and 23.

To help prepare our students for the world of work and learning beyond high
school, we, at the elementary level, have the important job of building the
critically important foundational skills of reading and writing. As a school, we
have been focusing on improving student reading results for many years. We
have been so excited about the progress and achievement of our students. Just
like any skill, students need to practice reading regularly to become very good
at it. Thank you for reading with your child often and helping them to discover
the excitement of books and reading. Reading every day truly makes a huge
difference!

Have a fantastic February!
Ms. Eadie-Gyori—Principal
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Fundraising
We have some exciting fundraisers coming up!! Our
very own Parent Council Chair, Megan Weiskopf, is
doing the POLAR DIP February 17th to raise money
for our playground fund! Come out and cheer her
on and consider sponsoring her plunge. There is a
pledge form in the office and all proceeds go
towards the playground.

We are also planning a Spring Carnival! This will be
a fun-filled family evening April 11 with food,
games and entertainment. The carnival will also
include a silent auction and 50/50 raffle. The next
planning meeting will be on Wednesday, January
31, at 6:30pm in the school staff room – everyone
is welcome, we’ll need lots of help to make this
carnival a success!  Any businesses or parents
interested in donating new items to the silent
auction or parents able to volunteer their time
during the carnival please contact me.
 
Thanks,
Kate Thomlinson (403) 872-9807
kthomlin@telusplanet.net
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Principal's Message

École Steffie Woima Elementary School

Hot Lunch
Thank you to Leah Inkster for her partnership in
coordinating hot lunch days!

Thank you to December‘s volunteers:
Satwinder Stevens

Deadline to Order﻿ February Hot Lunch is January
25th ! 

Please contact the office if you need support

School Council
Thank you to all the parents who continue to join us
for our monthly meetings, we have such an amazing
conversation about how our kids are learning, and
what the school is doing to facilitate in it. 

This month we talked about the bus transfer
changes, how the inclement weather was handled
and talked a lot about what an influence the “Steffie
way” is in our district and beyond. Our staff have
been incredible with all the positive changes.

The invitation is always open for parents to join us,
our next meeting will be Feb 27 @7pm

Meg Weiskopf 
School Council Chair
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